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Good morning Chairman Clemens and members of the committee. I'm Karin Mongeon
Safety Division Director for the North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT). |
am here to provide information related to HB 1098. Thank you for giving me the
opportunity to address you today.

HB 1098 amends and reenacts sections of 39-08 of the North Dakota Century Code,
relating to reporting crashes and obtaining crash reports and data.

The NDDOT has no concerns with this bill and worked jointly with the North Dakota
Highway Patrol (NDHP) on its content. We have no further information to provide
beyond what the NDHP has already discussed but are available to respond to any
questions from the committee.

Thank you.



